
 

 

Sofia, 31 January 2020 

 

 

Dear partners, sponsors, colleagues, friends, 

 

A huge thank you to all of you, your teams and all the participants for the trust and support, for the 

hard work and dedication in the organization of our hospitality of Audi FIS Ski World Cup Bansko 2020. 

I believe that we all enjoyed the wonderful atmosphere and experienced happy emotions and spirit 

in the past days. Under Todorka Peak, the women's ski elite and racers from 13 nations have created 

unforgettable joy and excitement for thousands of spectators in Bansko ski area, as well as for millions 

of TV fans across the globe. 

We are happy that together we have successfully completed another huge and difficult project. We 

are proud of the appraisal that we receive from FIS, from all participants, teams, technicians, and we 

are looking forward to the even bigger challenges ahead of us in the 2021 season, which I hope we 

share again. 

All this would not have been possible without you, and on behalf of Bansko 2020 OC and Bugarian Ski 

Federation, I would like to express our gratitude and thank you heartly again! 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

Tzeko Minev 

President of Bulgarian Ski Federation 
Chairman of OC of Audi FIS Ski WC Bansko 2020 
 

https://www.facebook.com/BanskoWorldCup
https://www.instagram.com/BanskoWorldCup
https://twitter.com/BanskoWorldCup

